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‘Broadening Horizons’ 

 

 

24th February 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Heron Class - Year 4 

 

I am sure you are aware of the good news that, Mrs Darrington is expecting a baby 

very soon,  I am writing to inform you of our plans for Heron Class whilst she is not 

in school. 

 

For the rest of the term Mrs Darrington will be working from home, overseeing the 

learning.  Our Graduate Teacher, Mr Hinton will be leading in-class learning with 

Mrs Fahim continuing as teaching assistant. 

 

Mr Hinton joined year 4 at the beginning of the term and is very familiar with the 

year group and the children.  We feel that Mr Hinton is an asset to the school and 

are confident that working alongside the team, he will provide the best support for 

your child going forward.  We will be also employing an experience supply teacher 

for a consistent two days a week to ensure the best possible outcomes for the 

children.  This arrangement will continue when Mrs Darrington starts her maternity 

leave in the summer term. 

 

I am sure that you will join with me in wishing Mrs Darrington the very best for her 

forthcoming bundle of joy. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Amanda Gable 

Headteacher 
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